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Assistant Headteacher – SENDCO & Inclusion, 

City Academy Norwich 

Competitive remuneration package 

 

This is key role in supporting the educational provision for this community and impact the 

life chances of young people in Norwich and the surrounding area.  Our Academy serves 

just over 600 students aged 11 – 16, many of whom come from disadvantaged 

backgrounds.  We are committed to ensuring the very best provision so that all students 

are aspirational and maximise their potential.       

For the past for four years the Academy has been supported by the Bohunt Education Trust 

and standards have risen significantly.  In September 2022, the Academy is joining Sapientia 

Education Trust.    

As Assistant Headteacher, you will support the Headteacher in leading on further 

improvement, raise aspirations, expectations, and standards focussing on all aspects of 

SEND and Inclusion. Transforming performance requires more than just one leader.  You will 

be able support with a range of operational areas and access trust-wide professional 

learning and networks.  No student will be left behind, whatever their background.   

To be successful in this senior leadership post, you will be driven, ambitious and have young 

people at the core of your education philosophy. You will need a track record in SEND and 

Inclusion.  

Are you a qualified SENDCO? 

Do you have a proven track record in improving and leading on SEND& Inclusion? 

Can you demonstrate evidence of significant impact in your current role? 

Do you have what it takes to drive and deliver a world class education for our pupils? 

 

If you would like to visit the school or would like an informal discussion with the Trust CEO, 

please contact Helen Youngman – Executive Assistant to the CEO by calling 01953 609001 

or emailing ea@se-trust.org. 

Deadline for applications: Midday 1st July 2022  

Interviews to be held on: 8th July 2022 

Link to apply: http://bitly.ws/rUi3  

The Trust is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children; therefore, all 

applicants must be prepared to undergo a number of checks to confirm their suitability to work with 

children and young people. The Trust welcomes applications from all sectors of the community. In 

accordance with the Department of Education’s “Keeping Children Safe in Education”, references 

will be sought on all short-listed candidates before interview. 
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